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I oppose this bill as everyone of us in this state has the right to be able to defend our 

selfs. If someone that doesn’t follow the laws comings after us. Look and Chicago 

has the gun laws made that city any safer, I would argue No it hasn’t. The bad guys 

don’t follow the laws so Please don’t make it harder for me to defend myself and my 

family. As for the mag limits why limit how many chances I have to defend myself or 

my family if there is more then one person attacking us.  


